


As you also know, numerous other states and the federal
government's public employee health plans provide
reimbursement for these medications to some or all of their
covered public employees not only because it's the equitable
thing to do, but also in light of the current lack of effective
obesity treatments and the massive financial and societal costs
of continuing with an unsustainable status quo. 

Thank you for your continued reconsideration beginning with
the 2026 benefit year. I look forward to staying in touch and
monitoring these important issues.

Sincerely 
Laila Borokhim




